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Does your child enjoy their lunch? Are school meals healthy? 

We want to hear what you think! 

 

Whether your child has a school 

meal or a packed lunch, your views 

are really important to us. 

The Education Policy Institute and 

CooperGibson Research are exploring 

how free school meals for infants are 

delivered in schools. 

 

As part of this work we are really keen to hear about parents’ experiences. 

Please complete this simple survey before Friday 14th July 2017 and let us 

know what you think! 

The questionnaire should about 10 minutes and you can access it on your 

mobile device using the code below.  

To complete the survey: 

1. Use a QR reader/scanner on your phone (you can 
download a free App e.g. ‘Free QR Reader’ or ‘QR Code 
Scanner’ on to your mobile phone from the App             
store/Google Play App store). 

2. Open the App and allow it to use the camera.  

3. Hold the phone over this code so that the camera can see 
it.  The survey should then open. 

Alternatively, contact Mary Dennison and she can send you a link to the 

survey. Contact Mary on 01423 886233 or mdennison@coopergibson.co.uk. 

If you have any questions about the project or problems completing the 

survey, please contact Mary using the details above. 

Please be assured that responses are confidential and that no school or 

participant will be identified in the report. 

This research has been commissioned by the Lead Association for Catering in Education.  

https://epi.org.uk/
http://www.coopergibson.co.uk/
mailto:mdennison@coopergibson.co.uk

